
Staff Report 

 
Subject: Proposal to Patching Blue Jay Road in Response to Tropical Storm Debby 

Author: Jonathan Hulme 

Department: Engineering 

Meeting Date: September 3rd, 2024 

Item Description: Pavement Patching Contract of Blue Jay Road in Response to 

Tropical Storm Debby 

 

Summary Recommendation: Staff recommends the pavement patching contract of 

Blue Jay Road from CW Matthews in response to Tropical Storm Debby  

 

Executive Summary/Background: Due to the damage caused by Tropical Storm 

Debby Blue Jay Road needs repair. The county requested three proposals but received 

only two proposals from CW Matthews and McLendon. CW Matthews proposal is 

$66,766.99 and McLendon proposal is $82,519.00.  

 

Alternatives for Commission to Consider 

1. Approval of pavement patching contract of CW Matthews 

2. No Action 

 

Recommended Alternative: 1  

 

Other Alternatives: 2 

 

Department Review: County Manager & Procurement/Capacity Improvements Project 

Manager 

 

Funding Source:  

 

Attachments: CW Matthew’s proposal & McLendon’s proposal  

 

 

 

 


